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THE MISSION OF THE CHESAPEAKE CITY UNITED METHODIST CHARGE: 
We are a Community called to Invite people to Jesus Christ,  

Grow disciples of Jesus Christ and Show the love of Jesus Christ. 

Sunday, August 2nd, 2020 
Ninth Sunday after Pentecost 

Outdoor Worship 

“Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, 

baptizing them in the name of the Father 

  and of the Son 

    and of the Holy Spirit, 

and teaching them to obey 

 Everything 

I  have commanded you.” 

   - Matthew 28:19-20a 



Outdoor Worship 

August 2nd, 2020 

Ninth Sunday After Pentecost 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome and Announcements               Pastor Sam 

 

 

Opening Prayer and Praise 

 

 

Scripture Reading      Matthew 28:16-20 

Psalm 8 

 

 

Sermon           “A Mission for All”        Pastor Sam 

 

 

Prayers of the People 

 

 

Holy Communion 

 

 

Closing Prayer and Praise 



ADJUSTED CHURCH OFFICE OPERATIONS 

 

The church office hours will be irregular this week. 
 

Pastor Sam will be available by appointment 
Pastor Sam: (302) 448-0367  Email: PastorSam@ChesapeakeCityUMC.com 

 

Your continued prayers and contributions are appreciated during this time  

Donations can be made by mail to: CCUMC, P.O. Box 196, Chesapeake City, MD 21915 
Or online via our website: www.ChesapeakeCityUMC.com/online-giving 

Giving online is safe, fast and easy! 

• Your support is important!  Please see above information about ways to continue to support CCUMC. 

• Due to these unusual circumstances, our offerings information is not available on a weekly basis.  
Please see future bulletins for updates as they become available. 

 

If you are unable to join us for in-person worship, please visit our website or Facebook page 
to watch the video recording after service each Sunday. www.facebook.com/chesapeakecityumc 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
WILL BE IRREGULAR THIS WEEK 

 The Peninsula-Delaware Conference is hosting 
“Solidarity Wednesday”, a series of webinars focused 
on giving a voice to leaders in various ethnic and social 
communities to educate us on justice issues.  We will 
explore ways to be advocates for justice from a Christian 
perspective. Each Wednesday night at 6:30 pm from July 
8th – August 5th, Rev. Archie will spend an hour hosting a 
leader or two from our community and you will have an 
opportunity to hear their stories and thoughts about how 
we can work for justice together. You will also be able to interact with Rev. Archie and the 
guests by entering questions and comments in the chat for us to answer and discuss. Thank 
you in advance for joining us as we work together in solidarity for the Reign of God on Earth. 
Each session will be a one-hour long zoom webinar. Use the link below to view and register for 
any or all nights. After registering, you will receive an email containing the link and password 
for your selected session. 

https://www.pen-del.org/newsdetail/solidarity-wednesdays-with-rev-joe-archie-14117899  

ATTENDANCE  STEWARDSHIP 

In-Person Attendance Last Week 61 Last Week $ 4,619.76 

52-Week average attendance 81 Weekly Offering Needed $ 2.980.00 

+/- attendance - 20 Weekly   +/- + $ 1,639.76 

  Estimated Y-T-D   +/- + $ 4,042.17 

    YOUR REGULAR OFFERINGS ARE IMPORTANT FOR US TO SUSTAIN OUR MINISTRIES AND MISSIONS.  
 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO JOIN US OR WATCH OUR SERVICE ON FACEBOOK DURING THIS TIME, PLEASE 
REMEMBER THE CHURCH WITH YOUR PRAYERS AND CONTRIBUTIONS. 

http://www.chesapeakecityumc.com/online-giving
https://www.pen-del.org/newsdetail/solidarity-wednesdays-with-rev-joe-archie-14117899


CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
WILL BE IRREGULAR THIS WEEK 

2021 YOUTH RALLY NEWS 
In light of the COVID-19 situation, specifically 
around the Peninsula-Delaware Conference 
area, the Conference Council on Youth Ministry 
(CCYM) met to discuss whether to postpone 
the 2021 Youth Rally or to hold the event as 
planned. It is with heavy hearts that we inform 
everyone that after several hours of in depth 
(and passionate) discussion, we agreed that 
there are just too many restrictions and unknowns 
in the way of offering the truly unique and fun 
experience that you have come to know and 
expect. The safety and health of all of YOU is 
our most important concern. With that in mind, 
we unanimously reached the decision that the 
best course of action would be to postpone 
the 2021 Youth Rally. 

More information can be found in the 
Wilmington District News this week 

A Must Watch! Service of Lament Video 

 “An unflinching, hour-long “Service of Lament, 
Repentance, Communion and Commitment” went 
online June 24, putting The United Methodist Church on 
record as committed to a renewed push against racism. 

 “The Council of Bishops and every church agency 
within our denomination are working together as 
never before because this call from God and outcry 
from our troubled world are so urgent,” says East Ohio 
Conference Bishop Tracy Malone during the video 
service. “We are acting and moving.” 

 Pulled together in under two weeks despite the 
COVID-19 pandemic - with footage contributed from 25 
different locations - the video features prayer, Scripture 
and anguished testimony from United Methodists of color. 

 Woven throughout are spirituals and protest hymns 
sung with spare or no accompaniment, as well as photos 
of demonstrations and victims of racial violence.” 

READ MORE AND WATCH THE VIDEO AT 
www.umnews.org/en/news/service-of-lament-challenges-church-on-racism 

 Annual Conference 
      Special Dates 
 

SEPTEMBER & OCTOBER 
Tues. Sept. 8 - 6:30 pm - ZOOM 
 Dover District Pre-conference conversations 
Wed. Sept. 9 - 6:30pm - ZOOM 
 Wilmington District Pre-conference Conversations 
Sun. Sept. 13 - 4:00 pm 
 Installation for Rev. Tina Blake as DS of the Salisbury District 
Tues. Sept. 22 - 6:30 pm - ZOOM 
 Easton District Pre-conference conversations 
Wed. Sept. 23 - 6:30 pm - ZOOM 
 Salisbury District Pre-conference conversations 
Wed. Sept. 30 - 6:30 pm - ZOOM 
 Annual Conference preparation meeting to vote the rules of 
 virtual annual conference session. 
Sat. Oct. 24 - 9:00 am - 11:00 am - ZOOM 
 Executive Session for voting members of the clergy only. 
Sat. Oct. 24 - 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm - ZOOM 
 Laity Session for voting members of the laity only. 
Tues. Oct. 27 - 6:30 pm - ZOOM 
 Annual Conference information session to explain further 
 the budget, district re-alignment and nominations. 

SUMMER ACTIVITIES AT CAMP PECOMETH 

Two Hour Blocks - Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays 
This summer is looking a lot different than we all planned - but we’re still 
here! From pool time to picnics, we’re excited to announce that summer 
activities for families, friends, and individuals are now 
available at Pecometh. 
 

You can get all the details and register on the Summer Activities page on 
our website, but here’s a quick summary: 

• Now through August activities will be offered on Tuesdays, Thurs-
days, and Saturdays. We look forward to expanding those options 
later in July. 

• Keeping our guests safe is still our top priority , so spots are limited 
in each area to allow for social distancing. 

• Activity sessions are all 2 hours long and only $5 per person.  
Options vary daily and include pool, canoeing/kayaking, fishing, 
walking/relaxing, and bring-your-own-picnicking. 

• Please remember that Pecometh is private property, and 
registration is required for all guests who are not part of a group 
reservation or retreat program. 

The Pecometh staff are so excited to be allowed to continue to serve our 
camp families as well as folks who may not get to visit us in a “normal” 
summer. We look forward to seeing you at Pecometh soon! 
 

Registration: www.pecometh.org/summer-activities 

http://www.pen-del.org/!y04h4+bAlhnPI5LWDDiZIs96hiAm82jiqA5tEDVIZLq2iwtMaAmJARjyaipi5bW-w
http://www.umnews.org/en/news/service-of-lament-challenges-church-on-racism


The Spring Tea was cancelled due to COVID and reset for October 2020. 
 
At this time and due to the cancellation of several other events including the 5K 
race, the Harvest Tea has also fallen to COVID.  Maryann Donovan & Eileen 
Viars were working on the scheduling and execution of this project.  Below is the 
most recent information provided by Maryann.  
 
I spoke to Ann at The Barn and The Catering. They 
both are very willing to work with us for 2021,  
transferring the deposits to next year's calendar.  
Our hope is to have a MAY SPRING TEA but we, Ann 
at the Barn, and Your Personal Chef (the caterer) have 
left the doors open on making this event come to life! 
 
Thank You,  
Maryann  

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
WILL BE IRREGULAR THIS WEEK 

Many of you see the announcement for  

Redner’s each month. 

 With most of our churches currently closed to weekly worship, the receipts being turned in has 

decreased. On average these receipts produce an additional $1,000.00 a year in funding to the 

Food Pantry. In times when food donations are down, the additional funding enables us to 

purchase the most needed items. Your Redner’s Market tapes may be mailed to: 

The CCEA 

PO Box 244 

Chesapeake City, MD 21915 

     If you are in the vicinity of the Complex at 227 Basil Avenue, Chesapeake City,  

     volunteers are typically there on Mondays and Tuesdays from 9:00 a to 11:30a  

     and you are welcome to drop them off in person. As noted in the  

     announcement you must use your Rewards Card at the register and tapes 

may not be altered in any way (please do not cut; mark up, etc.) and the date of the tape must 

be within the last 12 months (we highly recommend 9 months or less to ensure they are still 

good by the time we receive and process them).   The simple act of using your card, saving your 

tapes and sending them in makes more difference than you realize when the tapes are added to 

the others received. 



YOU CAN HAVE NEW & ABUNDANT LIFE! 

 Jesus said, “The time has come. . .The 
kingdom of God is near. Repent and believe 
the good news!” (Mark 1:15 NIV) 

 And again, “I have come so that they may 
have life, and have it more abundantly.” (John 
10:10)  

 That includes you!         

As recorded in John 3:16, “For God so loved the 
world, he gave his only begotten Son, that 
whoever believes in him may have eternal life.”   

 To have that abundant and eternal life simply, 
“Repent” or “turn” to God and believe the good 
news of Jesus Christ. You can do this in your heart 
by asking God’s forgiveness of your sins (thoughts 
and actions which separate you from God’s love 
and holiness). 

 A suggested prayer is: “Dear Jesus, forgive 
my sins and come into my heart.  I receive you as 
my Savior and Lord.”  If you have said such a 
prayer, you are encouraged to join in further 
fellowship and learning as a follower of Jesus.  
Speak with Pastor Sam or others for more ways to 
connect. 

Pastor Sam will be in the office or 
community the week of 8.2.2020 and 

available by appointment 
Sunday through Thursday 

from 9 am to 9 pm. 
 

Pastor Sam can be reached at: 
(302) 448-0367 or via email to: 

PastorSam@ChesapeakeCityUMC.com 
 
NOTE:  
 Fridays are Pastor Sam’s sabbath days 

Please call anytime with hospital or other emergencies 

We will temporarily continue to include The Upper 
Room’s daily readings & “Thought for the Day” in our 

calendar 
 

Sunday - 8.2.20 

10:00A OUTDOOR WORSHIP ………………….….…………… TOWN POINT 

11:30A ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL ………….…….…………....….….. ZOOM 

READING: ……………………………………...…….….. COLOSSIANS 3:12-17 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:  ………………... “I WILL GIVE THANKS TO GOD FOR 

TEACHING ME THROUGH OTHERS” 
 

Monday - 8.3.20  

READING: …...……..……………...……………….……….. PSALM 104:31-34 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: …………………..“THE GIFT OF SONG CAN DRAW ME CLOSE 

TO GOD AND OTHERS” 

 
Tuesday - 8.4.20  

READING:  ……………………………...………...………..…. HEBREWS 12:1-3 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: .. “NO BURDEN IS TOO HEAVY AS LONG AS I AM WITH JESUS” 

 
Wednesday - 8.5.20 

6:30P PEN-DEL SOLIDARITY WEDNESDAY WEBINAR (FINAL) .... SEE PG 4 

READING:  …...……………………………………...…………….. JOHN 17:1-8 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: ………………….. “FOR WHOM CAN I PRAY TODAY?” 

 
Thursday - 8.6.20  

6:00P FOLLOWING JESUS ……………...……….………………..…. ZOOM 

READING:  …...…………..…………………….……………..... PSALM 46:1-11 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: …….. “EVEN WHEN I FEEL ALONE, GOD IS WITH ME” 

 
Friday - 8.7.20  

READING:  …….……………………..…..……….………….…... JOB 37:14-24 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:. “I CAN SEE GOD’S POWER AND GLORY THROUGH CREATION” 
 

Saturday - 8.8.20  

READING:  …...………………………………………... 2 CORINTHIANS 5:17-21 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: …………………...“TODAY I WILL SHOW GOD’S LOVE 

BY RESPONDING PEACEFULLY” 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
WILL BE IRREGULAR THIS WEEK 


